
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 4:16 PM 
'kcz2much@gmail.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10159-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Coglianese. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 

Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you ! 
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From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20212:35 PM 
To: 'Karen Coglianese' <kcz2much@gmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Coglianese. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 
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From: kcz2much=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <kcz2much=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Karen 

Coglianese 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20214:26 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
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Dear Commissioner 

It is sad how FPL has been inundating the airwaves of late with the touting how they have 

such clean energy yada yada yada when they will not come out and straight out say that they 

have no solid carbon emissions reduction goals for the future. I am however very happy that 

FPL is supposedly going to run their power lines underground in my neighborhood in the 

City of North Port, FL come spring of 2022. 
FPL and its parent company need to do more towards reducing carbon foot print, using more 

Solar/Wind and other sustainable sources of energy. 

Thank you, 

Karen Coglianese 
2273 BENDIX TER 
NORTH PORT FL, 34286-5147 
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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:35 PM
To: 'Karen Coglianese'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Ms. Coglianese. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: kcz2much=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <kcz2much=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Karen 
Coglianese 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 4:26 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
It is sad how FPL has been inundating the airwaves of late with the touting how they have 
such clean energy yada yada yada when they will not come out and straight out say that they 
have no solid carbon emissions reduction goals for the future. I am however very happy that 
FPL is supposedly going to run their power lines underground in my neighborhood in the 
City of North Port, FL come spring of 2022. 
FPL and its parent company need to do more towards reducing carbon foot print, using more 
Solar/Wind and other sustainable sources of energy. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Karen Coglianese 
2273 BENDIX TER 
NORTH PORT FL, 34286-5147  

 

 




